
TOWN OF OSCEOLA 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

This is a notice that the Osceola Plan Commission and the Osceola Town Board 

are invited to the county’s first round of town cluster meetings regarding the 

update of the Fond du Lac County Farmland Preservation Plan at the Eden 

Community Center, 104 Pine Street, on Tuesday, July 21, at 6:30 pm. The purpose 

of this meeting is to present the farmland preservation update process to town 

officials and the Plan Commission members. 

 

The Board Member will be able to discuss matters pertaining to the town. 

Submitted by, 

Kay Wege, Clerk 

7-10-2020 

 

 

 


